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SIAC Signs Memorandum of Understanding with the Chulalongkorn 

University Faculty of Law 
 

The Singapore International Arbitration Centre (SIAC) is pleased to announce that it has entered 

into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Chulalongkorn University Faculty of 

Law (Chula Law).  

 

Under the MOU, SIAC and Chula Law will work together to place law students from Chula in 

internships at SIAC. In addition, SIAC and Chula Law will collaborate to incorporate a module 

on “SIAC and Institutional Arbitration” into the Chula law programme. Upon request by SIAC 

or Chula Law, both parties will also conduct joint training programmes, seminars, workshops or 

other events in Thailand to promote the development and practice of international arbitration.  

 

The MOU was signed on 16 January 2020 in Bangkok by Ms Lim Seok Hui, CEO of SIAC, and 

Assistant Professor Dr. Pareena Srivanit, Dean of Chula Law.  
 

Assistant Professor Dr. Pareena Srivanit, Dean of Chula Law, said, “With the wealth of 

knowledge that SIAC has built up in case administration of international arbitration cases, we 

believe this MOU for internships at SIAC and the conduct of the “SIAC and Institutional 
Arbitration” module at Chula Law, will provide a unique opportunity for our students to learn 

from one of the world’s top arbitral institutions and internationally renowned arbitration 

experts.”  
 

Ms Lim Seok Hui, CEO of SIAC, said, “SIAC is honoured and delighted to be entering into this 

MOU with Chula Law, a premier Thai academic institution. We look forward to working closely 

to promote the benefits of institutional arbitration to existing and potential users in the Thai 

arbitration community.” 
 

 

For more information, please contact:                               

 
Singapore International Arbitration Centre 

T:  +65 6713 9777 
E:  corpcomms@siac.org.sg 
W: www.siac.org.sg  
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